
   
 
 
 

Rolling Hills Saddle  
Club Newsletter 

General Meetings are held at 
the Golden Corral in Alpharetta 
and start at 7:30 pm on the 
following dates: 
January, 4th     September 5th 
February 1st    October 3rd 

May 2nd             November 7th 
June 6th 
NOTICE:  The Georgia Department of 

Agriculture requires that a current 
negative Coggins test must be shown 
at registration OR a copy must be on 
file with show office for all horses on 

the grounds. 

All shows are held at 
Wills Park Equestrian Center 

Alpharetta, GA 

Issue 1 January 2012 

 
  Year End Award Requirements 

Attend Six (6) Shows 
Attend Three (3) Meetings  
Volunteer Two (2) Hours 

Proof of age for Youth Participants 
 

 
2012 Show Dates:  
Feb. 11th 
Feb. 25th 
March 24th 
May 26th 
June 9th 
July 14th 
Aug 11th 
Oct 6th 
Nov 10th 

  
Access show dates, classes and fees, point 

standings, membership information and 
forms, and pre-register for shows on-line at 

www.rollinghillssc.org 
 

Welcome To RHSC 2009 Show Year 
January Meeting Highlights 

  
 
 

Important Pre-Registration Change 
The new deadline for Pre-   

Registrations Tuesday at noon 
the week of the show. 

 
 
 
Double Judged: We will be voting on whether or not to have a 
double judged show along with a rain date double judge show at the 
February meeting.  
 
 
2012 Membership: The RHSC membership form can be found on 
the RHSC website Membership forms can be turned in at a meeting 
or show. 
 
 
First show of 2012: The first show is on Feb. 11th and all ring 
chairs have set-up that typically gets done on Thursdays in addition 
to needing help at the shows.. If you need volunteer credits or 
meeting credits email a ring chair and see what you can do to help 
them out and earn your credits. 
 
 
Have ideas on how to improve the club……..join us at a general 
meeting and share them with us. If you cant make a meeting 
then send an email to president@rollinghillssc.org 
 
Want the full scoop: Missed the meeting….no worries you can 
access the meeting minutes on the website and they are also 
included in the Newsletter emails. 
 
Save some $$$$$$ and use the Pre-Registration feature available on the 
website. 


